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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

We tend to think of the first disciples as somehow “clergy” with a call special to them. But that is not              
adequate. Jesus is first of all calling disciples, that is ordinary people, including ourselves. Discipleship 
includes experience, learning and risk. What experiences have brought me this far? What have I learned 
and am I still learning? How about the call to “put out into the deep”? Is the Lord asking of me a deeper 

following, both costly and lifegiving? How am I responding? Is there something in me hesitating and 

holding back? Do I need to hear again the words, “Do not be afraid”?  
 

Prayer  

God of surprises, help us to take the risk of following Jesus                                                                   

on a path of discipleship costing “not less than everything.”  

Help us to let go, that we may live the Gospel fully and richly.  

Thank You 2nd/3rd  February 2019  

1st Collection  €1,090     2nd Collection €650 

Mass for World Day of the Sick                                 
will be held                                            

on 10 February 2019                           

in Corpus Christi Church                           

at 3.00pm.  

All Welcome 
 

Pope Francis’ Message to the world for World 

Day of the Sick 2019. 

“You received without payment;  

give without payment”  

(Mt 10:8)  

NEXT WEEKEND  

Are you looking for a unique musical       
training for your child? 

The Pro-Cathedral are      
auditioning for boys 
and girls aged 6-8 years 

of age.   

It is not necessary for            
children to have had              

previous musical training.   
 

Application Forms are available from                       
Mary Irwin, Administrative Secretary at                             

procathedral@dublindiocese.ie   
 

The latest date for receipt of applications is              

Friday 1st March 2019. 


